
 

Robert F. Morehead Middle School  

Dollarway High School  

Chromebook Distribution Update 

ALL students are receiving new Chromebooks.  New Chromebooks will belong to the 

student and are to be used for educational purposes /access to teaching and learning.  

Please follow the following steps: 

 Turn in previously issued district Chromebook and all accessories (charging cord, etc.) 

 Submit a Chromebook form for receipt of the new Chromebook (Forms have been sent home twice.  

Please see visual below) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All previously issued Chromebooks must be turned in, 

regardless of the condition.  

 If a student does not bring his / her Chromebook to school you 

can bring their Chromebook to campus between the hours of 

2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. for check in and we will distribute a new 

Chromebook at that time.   

 

 

Tuesday, May 31, 2022 Wednesday, June 1, 2022 Thursday, June 2, 2022 

2:00 p.m.  – 4:00 p.m. 2:00 p.m.  – 4:00 p.m. 2:00 p.m.  – 4:00 p.m. 


